Public Health Service John Spaan

March 2, 1967

Dr. E. 8. Rabeau

Assistallt Surgeon General

Director, Division of Indian Health
7915 Bastern Avenue

Silver Spring, Maryland 20910

Dear Dr. Rabeau:

I am enclosing a letter which arrived in my office addressed
to you from Ms. Louella Warmer, 1331 East Whittaker, Shawnece,
Oklshoma ,

We have assured Ms. Warner that her views will be given
apprepriate consideration.

Sincerely,

CARL ALBERT, M. C.
Third District, Oklahoma

CA/hn
Enclosure



Public Health Service JOHN SPAAN

Mpgeh 1, 1967

Ms, Louella Warner
efo 1331 Bast Whittaker
Shawnee, Oklahoma

Dear Ms, Warner:

We have forwarded your letter of February 20 addressed to Dr.
E. S, Rabeau in care of our office on over to him, I am

sure he will appreciate having your thoughts on the selection
of the executive officer position in the Oklahoma City Area
Office of the Public Health Service's Division of Indian Health.

As you may know, we also strongly recammended Mr. Spaan for
this position to Dr. Rabeau, the Secretary of Health, Bducation
aild Welfare, the White House, the Civil Service Commission,

and the Surgeon General.

I am pleased to pass slong your recommendation of Mr. Spaan
to Dr. Rabeau.

Sincerely,

CARL ALBERT, M. C.
Third District, Oklahoma
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